
24th June 2022

Worship and Liturgy

This Sunday, the Church

returns to ordinary time in

the liturgical calendar. In

the gospel, we will hear a

little bit about how hard it

can be to follow Jesus. We

will reflect on how we can

do our best to follow Jesus

today and help all those who are in need. This is

especially poignant as this week we have

participated in activities for World Refugee week.

We had much reason to celebrate last weekend as

some of our children made their first holy

communion on Saturday. It was a really joyful

occasion in front of a packed cathedral church.

And on Sunday, some of our children completed

their final mile on the Hoe for the half marathon

Plymouth Schools challenge.

Today, our year 5 children visited Murrays

Volkswagon as part of their Widening Horizons

visits, learning about the workplace and different

jobs that people do. They had a great time, and

Murrays had a few extra cars cleaned on our

behalf!

Next Friday is our summer fayre. We are hoping to

raise as much money as possible and have lots of

volunteers to run stalls for the day. Please bring

money and, ideally, come along with coins rather

than notes if possible. There will be a BBQ, a

raffle, tombola, bouncy castle amongst other

things. We look forward to seeing you there.

We have just under four weeks to go and still lots

to do and lots to achieve. Have a restful weekend as

next week promises to be another busy one.

God Bless,

Mr M Dyson
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24th June 2022

EYFS Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Whole
School

95% 94% 8% 99% 89% 92% 96% 93%

Dates for your diaries

Friday 1st July - Summer Fair after school

Tuesday 5th July - Sports Day at 13:15 (reserve day on 12th July if wet)

Friday 8th July - Break the Rules Day

Thursday 21st July - LAST DAY OF THE YEAR

Monday 5th September - Non-Pupil Day

Tuesday 6th September - Children back to school
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